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Jack Adler, Holocaust Survivor, Visits Clear 

Creek High School 
 
On October 25th, Clear Creek High School and Clear Creek Middle School 

welcomed Holocaust Survivor, Jack Adler.  Mr. Adler has been sharing his story 

for twenty-five years and with it comes the harsh realities of the Nazi aggression 

during World War II.  Mr. Adler tells his narrative beginning with the history of 

Antisemitism from King Ferdinand and Queen Isabella of Spain, popularly known 

as the Spanish Inquisition.  As his timeline progresses, he brazenly tells of his 

experience as a child in the Lodz Ghetto where he would lose his mother and 

brother beginning at age 10.  Though far from the end of his journey, Jack would 

survive the infamous Auschwitz/Birkenau camps, though the rest of his family 

would perish.  At 16 years of age and 65 pounds, Jack would be liberated by the 

American troops and eventually make his way to Chicago as a war 

orphan.  Through dedication and fortitude he would earn his education, lost from 

his grasp by the Nazi atrocities.  In his closing, his message against hate is well-

established.  He reiterated that we don't have to love each other, simply respect one 

another as human beings.   

The students displayed their utmost respect and very much engaged in a lengthy     

Q & A session after his lecture.  The library has been selling copies of his 

book,  Y: A Holocaust Narrative, and students and staff were able to shake his 

hand and have their books personalized.  As survivors of this momentous period in 

history, Jack is one of the youngest at 88 years old.  The value of hearing his story 

will be one the next generation will be unable to appreciate.  Our students, both the 

youngest of the middle school and the seniors of the school were able to pay 

homage to not only his story, but the tragedy that occurred in which so many 

innocent lives were lost.  The educational experience is undoubtedly one that will 

be long remembered by the student body and we are so grateful to be fortunate for 

his visit.  

http://cchs.ccsdre1.org/
http://cchs.ccsdre1.org/UserFiles/Servers/Server_10849/File/2017-2018%20Calendar.pdf
https://tscaschools.com/contest/?sid=54
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Jack Adler, Holocaust Survivor, photos continued... 

http://www.smilegeneration.com/
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photos continued... 

Gold Diggersõ Football 
 

Students and fans joined in celebrating the Gold Diggersô first playoff appearance since 2000!  Clear Creek 

hosted Monte Vista on Saturday, November 4th.  Victory was well within reach, but our Diggers ultimately fell 

39-34.  Thank you to our great fans for their support all season and to our football team for playing hard.  See 

you next year! 

http://www.unco.edu/roar/
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Gold Diggersõ Football, photos continued... 

 

http://www.clearcreekrockhouse.org/
http://www.georgetownjerky.com/
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December Upcoming Events 

 

December 7 - HS/MS Band Concert 7 p.m. 

December 8 - Senior community service hours are due 

December 8 - Senior Yearbook photos due 

December 14 - HS/MS Choir Concert 7 p.m. 

December 18 - BLUE Day, 2,4,6 & 8 Finals 

December 18 - Senior Community Service paper due 

December 19 - GOLD Day, 1,3,5, & 7 Finals 

December 21-January 3 Winter Break 

https://theschoolcommunicationsagency.com/
http://www.mwma.net/
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Fall Play Performance 
 

Our students did a fantastic job in their Fall Play performance.  This yearôs play was The Craving by Don 

Zolidis and entertained family and friends November 10th, 11th, and 12th.  Great job cast & crew! 

http://www.centurylink.com/teachersandtechnology
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Congratulations 
 

Outstanding to all of our high school students who made the Honor Roll &                                                    

the Principalôs Honor Roll! 

Honor Roll (3.5-3.999 GPA) 

Ball, Dakota G  

Bennetts, Reed  

Bolduc, Robin H  

Burford, Skyler P  

Cohen, Elizabeth R  

Davies, Cecilia R  

Dearmin, Elizah W  

Ebert, Marlee A  

Egan, Naomi S  

Espinosa, Skyler S  

Frey, Cooper L  

Galke-Mendizabal, Annemarie C  

Garcia Ruiz, Ivan N  

Gerding, Lucas A  

Gothman, Bartholomew G  

Hawkins, Quentin D  

Hendricks, Emmalyn G 

Hunt, Lauren B  

Jeffers, Benjamin P  

Kish, Madison L  

Kitting, Sawyer L  

Krems, Rylan G  

Laake, Julean A  

Leone, Isabella S  

Matthew, Daniel T  

Meldrum, Ariel A  

Mellon, Kyren L  

Morgan, Chaya G  

Needham, Jacob R  

Patz, Ariel F  

Pedersen, Hannah E  

Peters, Allie F  

Reynolds, Shannon E  

Rightsell, Tyler W  

Riser, Chloe I  

Riser, Phoebe G  

Robertson, Tyler A  

Salinas-Castillo, Maria J  

Sanchez, Daniel A  

Scogin, Bryanna N  

Seabrook, Heidi E  

Smith, Akira L  

Spinner, Bodie J  

Sweeney, Erin N  

Van Geet, Anna K  

Velte, Davis I  

Wann, Anna M  

Weber, Makena L  

Weber, Slayton D  

Wollet, Dakota J  
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Principalôs Honor Roll (4.0 & Higher GPA) 

Congratulations, continued... 

Abrahamson, Lillie R  

Alspaugh, Chloe R  

Brandt, Lauren C  

Buckley, Molly D  

Burgess, Nevaeha S  

Clark, Emi G  

Colona, Makayla J  

Dalton, Bode J  

Daly, Maya K  

Davies, Wesley R  

Davis, Hannah E  

Dean, Elise L  

Emmons, Duncan B  

Fink, Mekiah L  

Galke-Mendizabal, Marysol F  

Gothman, Abbigayle O  

Gothman, Elsie M  

Gould, Steven J  

Griffin, Benjamin E  

Hansen, Keegan R  

Harvey, Jaclyn L  

Parlee, Kaedin M  

Hawkins, Mark P  

Hernandez, Soriah A  

Hinman, Michelle E  

Hogan, George F  

Horton, Katelyn J  

Houston, Bridger D  

Houston, Campbell P  

Inman, Angellina S  

Judge, Ty W  

Koepsel, Arete M  

Langelier, Mackenzie D  

Lemishko, Christian J  

Lewkowski, Amarantha R  

Loose, Alyssa M  

Loya, Tatihana T  

Lucas, Rachel N  

Mazurek, Jacob E  

Nadeau, Adly N  

O'Brien, Samantha M  

O'Leary, Matthew J  

Onago, Crystal A  

Osborne, Anna C  

Parlee, Tayla R  

Perkins, Benjamin N  

Pettitt-Kenney, Hugh E  

Pierce, Grace A  

Plett, Claudia J  

Plett, Melissa J  

Ramos Amador, Sergio A  

Reid, Emily E  

Robertson, Clayton A  

Sander, Emma L  

Schell, Avery C  

Schuessler, Seattle T  

Singleton, Aliya M  

Sparks, Kaysie E  

Stewart, Tommy D  

Taylor, Daphne J  

Vieweg, Keyara F  

Werlin, Grace E  

Yeatts, Brooke L  

Yohn, Tieler C  

Zabel, Kiefer D  
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Gold Digger Athletics 
 
Be ready to see some changes with Gold Digger athletics for the 2018-2019 school year.  Next fall CCHS will begin 
competing in the Mile High League. The Mile High League is composed of 14 teams, 13 of which are 2A schools like 
CCHS.  While the Frontier League was a good match in terms of competition and camaraderie, CCHS has to compete 
with 2A schools for the District Tournaments in volleyball, cross country, basketball, and baseball.  These sports are 
the main ones impacted by the league change; however, track and girlsô soccer will compete in this new league. This 
new league does not sponsor wrestling and poms, so we may decide to keep them part of the current league, Frontier.  
There will likely still be competition against Frontier league schools as we have a great relationship with these 
schools. Football will not be impacted by this change as the CHSAA football committee established the conferences 
for all football programs. 

Principal Appreciation Month 
 
During the month of October, the high school staff and students 
celebrated Principal Appreciation Month.  All month long Mrs. 
Gardner and Mr. Miller, our middle school principal, were 
showered with notes of appreciation and encouragement.  Thank 
you to all for helping us show our gratitude for the impeccable 
work and dedication our principals give! 


